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Western Gulf Recycling

P.O. Box 9605 - Corpus Christi, Texas 78469 - Phone: (361) 882-8870 - Fax: (361) 767-8819

August 8, 2022

Corpus Christi Regional Economic Development Corporation
800 N. Shoreline Blvd., Ste. 1300 South
Corpus Christi, TX 78401

RE: Road Improvement to Bearden Drive

To: Members of the Corpus Christi Regional Economic Development Corporation Board and
Leaders of the City of Corpus Christi

I’'m writing today regarding the proposal to improvement the road condition of Bearden Drive
between Suntide Road and Rhew Road. We’ve been made aware that Hazel’s Expedited Freight
(also operating as RSK Transport) has put forth a proposal to expand their operation if the
ingress and egress from their facility is improved.

We are writing to state our strong support for improvement to Bearden Drive. The current road
condition is a significant impairment to our operations as a business on Bearden Drive, and we
would certainly appreciate the City’s help in improving the condition of the road.

Ideally, we’d love for the road to be repaired with concrete, but if asphalt is the best option
available, then we would be happy to have the improvement.

Thanks so much for your consideration,

Sinceyely,

Johfh Murphy

Vice President






